
Greetings Companions and Sir Knights,

I hope November finds you in and your family in good health and spirits.    As we move onward, 
we have the annual Commandery Inspection coming up on November 14th in Huntington.  There
will be a reception for the Grand Commander at 11am followed by a lunch at noon.  After the 
lunch there will be an instructional on the Order of Malta at 1pm.  If you plan to eat at 
Huntington it is imperative that you have a reservation made for the meal.  Should you be 
attending and have not made reservations please do so as soon as possible.

The dues notices from Fort Wayne York Rite Bodies have been mailed and you should have 
received those by now.  Please try and take care of this obligation as soon as possible to make it 
as easy on the new Recorder as we can.

Please be ever mindful of trying to build membership in Fort Wayne York Rite.  We all know 
good men who are Master Masons, Ask them to become members!!!

Fraternally,

John Coleman, Eminent Commander 


